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                  DNREC- DIVISION OF WATER (DNREC-DW)

           LEGAL NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearing

The Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control (DN-
REC), Division of Water will conduct a virtual public hearing (Docket 
#2020-P-W-0029) regarding a Water Allocation permit renewal applica-
tion submitted by Allen Harim Foods LLC, for its Harbeson Plant.  The 
site is located South of Harbeson in Sussex County, near the intersec-
tion of Harbeson Road and Lewes Georgetown Highway.  

Allen Harim Foods, LLC (Harbeson) has requested a renewal of its in-
dustrial water allocation for four existing industrial wells and one exist-
ing public well. The maximum daily withdrawal is 2,300,000 gallons per 
day. The wells are located south of Harbeson in Sussex County, near 
the intersection of Harbeson Road and Lewes Georgetown Highway. 
Tax parcel 235-30.00-97.00.

The virtual public hearing will be held on Wednesday, March 24, 
2020, beginning at 6 p.m. The web link to the virtual meeting is 
found on the DNREC Public Hearings site at https://de.gov/dnrechear-
ings. If prompted for a password, please use AHAllocPermit. To access 
the audio-only portion of the virtual hearing, dial 1-408-418-9388 and 
enter event code 179 211 7396. Closed-captioning is available by re-
quest if made at least 7 days before the event.

Those wishing to offer verbal comments during DNREC virtual public 
hearings must pre-register no later than noon on the date of the virtual 
hearing at https://de.gov/dnreccomments or by telephone at 302-739-
9295. 

The Department will accept public comment through the close of busi-
ness on Thursday April 8, 2021. Comments pertaining to the above 
matter will be accepted in written form via email to DNRECHearing-
Comments@delaware.gov, using the online form at https://de.gov/dn-
reccomments, or by U.S. mail to the following address: 

Lisa Vest, Hearing Officer
DNREC – Office of the Secretary

89 Kings Highway, Dover, DE 19901

THIS IS THE ONLY TIME THIS NOTICE WILL APPEAR.
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